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September 22, 2023

Dear Green Hills Families,

I want to first thank everyone who attended our Back To School Night for a wonderful
evening. It was great to see the turnout and to connect with so many families. If you were
unable to attend and have any questions in regards to what was covered please feel free to
contact me or any of our staff members at your convenience.

During my presentation on Tuesday night I referenced the upcoming Harassment,
Intimidation and Bullying (HIB) training that is scheduled for next Tuesday, September 26th.
Please use the following link to register for the virtual training provided by myself and Mrs.
Stiles. I also encourage you to visit the HIB section of our school website with all relevant
information regarding the school policy and NJ State Law.

Though we are still in the beginning stages of the school year there are already a lot of
exciting things happening at Green Hills School. Special thanks to our incredible PTA for a
successful first ever Green Hills 5K Color Run and congratulations to all who participated. The
Mustangs sports teams have hit the playing field with our soccer and field hockey teams
representing Green Hills with pride. Tonight kicks off the Fall Book Fair brought in by the PTA.
Family runs from 3:30-7:00 pm tonight with students visiting during the school day next
Monday-Wednesday.

Lastly, I want to extend my appreciation for everyone once again for a successful
transition to the new drop off and pick up procedures. Things are running smoothly due to the
collective efforts of our staff and community. A reminder to all Preschool parents that drop off
for your children begins at 8:15. We will always be there to support your children at arrival, but
want to ensure they are safe entering the building separate from our older students.

I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend. Good luck to any Green Hills Mustangs and
Newton Braves on the playing fields!

Sincerely,

Jon Paul Bollette
Principal/Coordinator of Instruction
Green Hills School

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfrbPJKNhJ_ny1TuqC5JphXWhHkHgg1maTQu_aea1Sb5ow8HQ/viewform
https://sites.google.com/greenhills.org/hibinformation/

